



Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

T 0161 209 9930

@Rolls Crescent

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

## 01/10/21

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Harvest

We would like to tell you about our planned Harvest celebrations that will be taking place on Thursday 7th October. Each class is going to produce work and record a presentation. These will be joined together and we will show the children their collected presentations in an assembly on Thursday October 7th 2021. Your child's presentation will then also be uploaded onto Seesaw for you to view.

Our children are looking forward to you seeing their performances and hopefully you will be able to donate wrapped food contributions so we can to provide food packages for families in the community, Food Banks at the Wood Street Mission and also take bags of food to pensioners who visit the Claremont Centre next door to us.

## **Jeans for Genes**

You may remember that on the 17th September we collected for the Jeans for Genes charity event. Pupils (and staff!) enjoyed wearing their jeans for the day and we are proud to announce we raised £192.31 for the charity. A big thank you to all who helped us achieve this great total!

## **World Mental Health Day**

This coming Sunday is World Mental Health Day. We would like to celebrate this day on **Monday 11th October** with an assembly and activities to raise awareness of what mental health is and how we can help ourselves and each other to feel more positive. On Monday, we would like the children to **wear something that is yellow** and **make a donation of up to £1.** The money raised will be sent to YoungMinds- the UK's leading charity committed to improving the emotional wellbeing and mental health for children. If you'd like to find out more about how our support will help, please visit www.youngminds.org.uk

Thank you very much for supporting us with our charity work.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Reynolds and Ms Turner







Theyold Hutfung











